November 2008
FACULTY NAME
Dear
I will be applying for a Beinecke Scholarship this year, and I am writing to ask for your support by writing a letter of recommendation on my behalf.   The deadline for the Beinecke Scholarship, a nationally competitive scholarship that funds graduate school in the arts, humanities, or social sciences, is February 27, 2009.  As this is a nominated scholarship, the deadline for the SLC selection committee is February 2 and all letters of recommendation are being requested by this deadline.  I’ve enclosed a brief description of why I want to attend graduate school.  Letters can be sent or emailed directly to Evelyn Leong, Associate Dean of Studies, who is also the campus liaison for this scholarship.
The Beinecke Scholarship is highly competitive; approximately 100 colleges in the United States are invited to nominate one student and only 22 new scholarships are awarded each year.  Beinecke Scholars receive a total of $34,000 in support of their graduate education.
Following are specifics about the scholarship.  Nominees:
1. Must have demonstrated superior standards of intellectual ability, scholastic achievement and personal promise during their undergraduate career;
2. Plan to enter a master’s or doctoral program in the arts, humanities or social sciences.  Students in social sciences who plan to pursue graduate study in neuroscience should not apply for the Beinecke Scholarship;

3. Have a documented history of receiving need-based financial aid during their undergraduate years;
4. Be a junior who expects to graduate between December 2009 and August 2010.
If you would like more information about the Beinecke Scholarship, please visit www.BeineckeScholarship.org.  You may also contact Evelyn Leong at x. 2250 or via email at eleong@sarahlawrence.edu.
Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.  If you have any questions, please contact me at XX.

Sincerely,

Enc.
